Subject: Re: Next RailML-Meeting in Vienna/Austria
Posted by Vasco Paul Kolmorgen on Fri, 13 Jan 2006 11:50:16 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear colleagues,

due to the answers of (only two) RailML-fellows we will shift now the
next RailML-meeting to the 7th of march (Tuesday). The place will be
at SIEMENS Austria in Vienna. We will publish the registration form
within the next days on www.railml.org. I think, we will start at 10
a.m. and will finish 4 p.m. latest.

Our colleagues from Vienna told me, that there will be another big
congress in Vienna on these dates, so please bokk your travel and your
flights early.

Best regards,

Dipl.-Ing. Vasco Paul Kolmorgen

RailML-Konsortium
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